
NEWS & UPDATES
January

2025

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
February 8th
-Physical Resiliency class with Ivy Rehab
Avon
February 20th
-AORNCT Journal Club Meeting
March (date TBD)
-Chapter meeting with Education
April 5-8th
-AORN Global conference & Expo in
Boston
April 14th:
-Chapter Nominations are due! 
April 24th:
-Social Event at Parkville Market 

AORN CT Chapter is giving back to its membership
through offering a limited number of Scholarships to
support your attendance at AORN Expo in Boston this

April 5-8th! Details on our website.
Apply today!  

AORN CT Expo Conference Sponsorship

*Changes may apply

aornct.nursingnetwork.com

AORN Connecticut Chapter Leadership Positions
The Connecticut Chapter of AORN is seeking nominations for leadership

positions within our organization. We invite you to step forward and make
a lasting impact on the perioperative nursing community in Connecticut.

If you’re passionate about advancing nursing practice, improving patient
safety, and shaping the future of perioperative care, we encourage you

to nominate yourself or a colleague for a leadership role.
Nominations are open for various positions, including board members,

committee chairs, and officers.
 Your involvement helps ensure the continued success and growth of

AORN's initiatives at the state level. Joining the leadership team provides
valuable professional development opportunities, networking, and the

chance to influence change.
For more details about the positions available and to submit a

nomination, please visit our website. The deadline for nominations is April
14th, 2025. Don't miss this opportunity to contribute to the future of our

chapter and the perioperative nursing profession!
Visit aornct.nursingnetwork.com  for more information and to submit

nominations.
Let's continue to strengthen our community and enhance the care we

provide every day!

Please share any ideas
for topics that you

would like to see
included in this years

educational, community
based, or social

initiatives! 


